

Probus Car Rally

Join us for a fun outing on Wednesday, 23 July 2025

We'll start from Udora Community Hall – then follow the hints and clues to arrive at a secret spot for lunch.

Prizes will be awarded in different categories.

Most important – every car needs a Mascot – a cuddly creature of your choice.

Fee is \$10 per car – as many occupants as you wish.



Total number of Rally Cars is limited – sign up early – by June 18.

See Chris for more details at our meeting – or call 905 473-2342